
ROSC is a private organization. It is not part of the Department of Defense or any of its components and 
has no governmental status. 

 

The Robins AFB Officers' Spouses' Club (ROSC) will award academic 
scholarships of $1,000 or more to deserving high school seniors, and 
scholarships of $500 or more to deserving continuing education students from 
eligible military families and eligible RAFB Department of Defense families. (The 
number of awards is based on yearly revenues generated by the ROSC Thrift 
Shop and other generous donations from within our community.)  

A Scholarship Selection Panel will determine the award winners based on 
demonstrated scholastic achievement, involvement in school, community, and 
work; a personal essay; and recommendations.  Applications are due, 
postmarked no later than Feb 28th 2019, and Recipients will be notified of their 
selection in April 2019. 

 

We have scholarships available for: 

 High School Seniors 
 High School Seniors with Special Needs 
 Continuing Education Students 

 

To check your eligibility, and find out more information on our scholarships, please visit our 
website at http://www.robinsosc.com/scholarships and email questions to 
scholarships@robinsosc.com  


